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SENATE	PRESIDENT	CORTEZ’S	STATEMENT	
RE:	FORMER	STATE	SENATOR	ADAM	JOHN	TASSIN,	JR.,	MD	

	
Following	is	a	statement	from	Senate	President	Page	Cortez	regarding	the	

death	of	former	State	Senator	Adam	“John”	Tassin,	Jr.,	MD:	
	

"We	are	all	deeply	saddened	to	learn	of	the	passing	of	our	friend	and	colleague	
Dr.	 Adam	 “John”	 Tassin,	 Jr.,	 member	 of	 State	 Senate	 from	 1972-	 1976.	 He	 was	 a	
dedicated	 public	 servant	 and	 he	 worked	 tirelessly	 to	 better	 the	 lives	 of	 his	 fellow	
Louisianans,	 not	 only	 by	 his	 service	 in	 the	 Senate	 and	 other	 public	 office,	 but	 also	
through	his	work	in	his	Family	Practice.	Those	who	knew	him	were	proud	to	call	him	a	
friend.		His	dedication	and	loyalty	to	his	community	will	never	be	forgotten.	His	death,	
after	 a	 long	 battle	 with	 COVID-19,	 is	 truly	 a	 loss	 for	 our	 state.	 Our	 thoughts	 and	
prayers	go	out	to	his	family.”	
	

Funeral	services	will	be	held	in	Ville	Platte	on	December	28,	2020.	
	


